
Enclosure 12 
 
   REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

      January 28, 2020 
 

Deb Crawford, Director of Education 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Vice Principal Appointment – Effective February 3, 2020 
 
PREPARED BY: Deb Crawford, Director of Education 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
I am very pleased to announce the appointment of Lisa Harnarine, currently Department Head – 
Guidance at Ursuline College, to the position of Vice Principal – Ursuline College. 
 
Lisa was appointed to the Vice Principal Leadership Pool in February 2018.  She has been with 
St. Clair Catholic since February 1998, and throughout her 22 year career has shown herself to 
be an exemplary teacher.  I know that everyone joins with me in wishing her much continued 
success in this new role. 
 
Lisa’s appointment is effective with the beginning of Semester Two, on Monday, February 3, 
2020. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report:  Vice Principal 
Appointment – Effective February 3, 2020. 
 
 

 

 


